
 
 

 

 

Circular No. 14 of 2020 

03 April 2020 

 

APEX will remain open and available to provide 

derivatives trading, clearing and settlement 

services  

 

As Singapore comes together to slow the spread of COVID-19, the Ministry of Health 

has announced elevated safe distancing measures today.   

Financial services is one of the essential services exempted from the suspension of 

activities at workplace premises under such elevated measures.  Financial services 

include derivatives trading, clearing and settlement services provided by Asia Pacific 

Exchange Pte. Ltd. and Asia Pacific Clear Pte. Ltd. (collectively “APEX”). 

We understand that it is important for market participants to continue to have access 

to price discovery and risk management tools, and would like to reassure all Members 

and market participants that APEX’s futures market and clearing house will continue 

to remain open. 

To slow the spread of COVID-19 and safeguard the well-being of our members of staff, 

APEX has adopted the Ministry of Manpower’s advisory and allowed all our members 

of staff to telecommute from home.  We continue to serve all Members and market 

participants through non face-to-face channels such as electronic mail and phone calls. 

Please ensure that the appropriate members of staff within your organisation and 

market participants are advised of the contents of the circular. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 

Operations Department 

+65 6914 2858 

operations@asiapacificex.com 

 

Risk Management Department 

+65 6914 2830 

risk@asiapacificex.com 

 

Commodities Product Business Division 

+65 6914 2839 

Commodities_Product_DL@asiapacificex.com 
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Technology Support 
+65 6914 2855 
tech-support@asiapacificex.com; 
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